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DISCRIMINATION COMPLAINT 

 
A complaint alleging age discrimination was filed by Simone Castillo, a former employee, 
against New York Public Radio on or about February 6, 2019.  The complaint was filed with the 
U.S. Equal Employment Opportunity Commission (“EEOC”).  See EEOC Charge Number 520-
2019-00715.  After a mediation at the EEOC's offices, the EEOC issued a Dismissal and Notice 
of Rights on or about July 29, 2019.  No complaint was filed in federal court.   


